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Oregon's vote-by-mail system is efficient and cost-effective, ranking lowest in the 

2024 Cost of Voting Index. Repealing it would result in 4.2 million people needing to 

vote in person, creating immense logistical and financial challenges. Has Senator 

David Brock Smith addressed the need for increased polling facilities and the 

significant cost implications, which are currently unaccounted for in the bill?" 


